Jill Clark

From:

John Hoff [hoffjohnw@gmail.com]

Sent:

Thursday, February 10, 2011 11:47 AM

To:

Jill Clark
Servicemembers Civil Relief Letters

Subject: Attachments:

Hoff Letter Servicemembers Feb 10.docx

Dear Jill Clark,

Here is my letter to the judge, already filed.

I also filed the requested letter from the army. Sorry, I have only a hard copy. I will mail it to you ASAP. Unfortunately, I am unable to fax it or scan it and send it as a PDF. I don't own a fax machine or scanner that

works for me, and sending a fax from an office place costs a buck a page. If I were to go to one of the local neighborhood

associations and try to use one of their faxes, I'm sure Don Allen would be screaming about that on his blog, and I really

wouldn't want to put any of the neighborhood associations in that kind of an annoying circumstance.

Regrettably, as an in forma pauperis defendant, I just don't have a buck a page to be sending you faxes in your novel legal experiment

to "expand or modify the law, or clarify it." I had to send a copy of the First Amended Complaint—the one you had to refile

because the paragraphs weren't right on the Complaint--and it cost me over \$20 to send it to the Media Law folks at Harvard.

So if you know of a free and accessible fax machine in the Hennepin County government center, please let me know, and I will

be glad to fax you things from there.

Have a good day and I guess per the Servicemembers Civil Relief Act I will see you in 90 days or more.

John Hoff